
-
.-

QC(L " O'G
/

4,h
7

UNITED STATES8' ~",j NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
ih . WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555a e''
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SEP 2 51984

Ellyn R.~ Weiss, Esquire
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW
Suite 1101 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F0IA-84-341

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in final response to your letter dated May 2,1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infomation Act, all documents
between me.mbers of Congress, their staff, and the NRC Commissioners
between December 1, 1983, to May 2, 1984, regarding the schedule for'the
TMI-1 restart proceeding.
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The NRC has located no further documents subject to your request.

Sinc rely,
-

-

J M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration-
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